
 
 
IALA reviewed the working document towards a preliminary draft new report ITU-R M.[VDES-
SAT] contained in document 5B/411 (Annex 27). 
All the concerns raised during the last WP 5B meeting have been taken into account and carefully 
studied by IALA.  
Accordingly, IALA proposes a few additions and modifications to the working document towards a 
PDN Report ITU-R M.[VDES-SAT], which are contained in the attachment. 

Actions requested 
IALA kindly asks ITU-R WP 5B to take into consideration these proposals in their further work on 
this working document. Furthermore, it is the opinion of IALA that all necessary studies have been 
completed. Thus, IALA proposes to upgrade the status of this working document to PDN Report 
ITU-R M.[VDES-SAT]. 
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